
 

 

CUSTOMER    

NOTICE 
PRODUCT RECALL 

 

Product: NO MOO Chocolate Puddings  

 
 
 

Best Before: All date codes up to and including 13th July 2021 
 

Reason:  
Product may contain milk 

 
If you have purchased the above product do not consume. Return to your nearest 

Iceland store for a full refund. 
If you have any concerns or queries, please contact the Store Manager or call our 

Customer Care Line on 0800 328 0800 Option 3 
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